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The proposed boundary changes to St Michael's Ward, Sunderland, were discussed at the recent meeting of the Ashmore Residents'
Association.

The proposal to hive off part of the Ashbrooke section of St Michael's Ward and attach it to a Hendon/Grangetown ward is totally unacceptable.

There is a major geographic divide between the two units namely the A 1018 road. Socially, the two areas are very different as to make social
cohesion in the proposed ward very problematic. This will add a level of difficulty to the work of councillors for the new ward.

It is essential to leave Ashbrooke as a single, cohesive unit within the new ward.
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